
Fin Com Minutes for 15 April 2021 – Approved 01/04/2022 
 
Open: 7:00 
Linda Allen, Joe Ali, Erica Jacobsen, Tom Howard and Marshall Jespersen 
 
The meeting of Fin Com opened with a reading of the Open Meeting Law waiver. 
 
There were no transfers this evening. 
 
Current financial statements were sent out, but not reviewed at this meeting. 
 
Joe Ali had heard from some of the residents of PI asking why the taxes have gone up, we 
reviewed the factors going the tax calculations and determined that the rate setting is fair and 
equitable.  
In Newbury we have quite a lot of very well to do residents.   
We reviewed the expense and income reports on screen via Erica screen sharing.   Our 
expenditures are in line with the percent of the year that has been expended.   
 
The Town Administrator did not attend our meeting, so we did not have a Town Administrator’s 
report.   
 
We reviewed the warrant for the ATM via screen sharing on Erica’s computer. 
Article 5: FC Voted Unanimously to have this be the will of the town.   
 
Jack Rybicki suggested that the money that was to be transferred into the Town Hall account be 
put into an account named the COA account.  He will bring that up at the ATM. 
 
We reviewed the capital expenditures from the DPW, the mower, truck and roof repair.  
 
We worked on the presentation to the ATM, Erica and Marshall will review and make a 
presentation for the ATM. 
 
Marshall will contact the select board to see if they want any Fin Com representatives at their 
next meeting.   
 
A motion being made and seconded the meeting was adjourned at 7:51. 


